
 

 

Hodges Dam Maintenance Project 

Work has begun on the Hodges Dam Maintenance Project. As part of the process of repair 

work, platforms need to be constructed and the water level of the reservoir needed to be 

lowered. Below are a few photos of City of San Diego staff and contract workers doing prep 

work in June 2022. 



 

 

 


